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  The Textures of Time Michael G. Flaherty,2011
What do we mean when we say, I made the time pass
more quickly, or, I’m creating some ‘me’ time?
InThe Textures of Time, Michael Flaherty examines
how we alter or customize our experience of time.
His detailed analysis reveals different strategies
we use to try to manipulate time, further
describing and defining those strategies within
six discrete time categories: Duration, Frequency,
Sequence, Timing, Allocation, and Taking Time.
Using in-depth interviews and analyzing responses
through a sociological lens, Flaherty unearths
folk theories and practices, which he calls time
work, that construct circumstances in order to
provoke desired forms of temporal experience. As
such, time is not justinflicted on us; rather, its
various textures result from our intervention,
and/or from our efforts to create different forms
of temporal experience. These first-person
accounts also highlight ongoing tensions between
agency and determinism in social groups.
Ultimately, in keeping with his central thesis,
Flaherty's lucid prose make this book a quick
read, and the strategies he describes reveal the
profound and inventive ways we manage the clock.
  Real-Time Rendering, Fourth Edition Tomas
Akenine-Möller,Eric Haines,Naty Hoffman,2018-08-06
Thoroughly updated, this fourth edition focuses on
modern techniques used to generate synthetic
three-dimensional images in a fraction of a
second. With the advent of programmable shaders, a
wide variety of new algorithms have arisen and
evolved over the past few years. This edition
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discusses current, practical rendering methods
used in games and other applications. It also
presents a solid theoretical framework and
relevant mathematics for the field of interactive
computer graphics, all in an approachable style.
New to this edition: new chapter on VR and AR as
well as expanded coverage of Visual Appearance,
Advanced Shading, Global Illumination, and Curves
and Curved Surfaces.
  Fast, Fun & Easy Creative Fabric Clocks Lynn
Koolish,2007-04-01 It's easy to forget that these
fun projects are functional as well as decorative.
6 different projects plus inspiration from guest
artists will have you designing your own in a
matter of minutes! A resource list is included for
clock materials, movements, and embellishments.
  Advanced Structural Materials, IUMRS-ICA 2010 Ya
Fang Han,Fu Sheng Pan,Jian Mao Tang,Chun Gen
Zhou,2011-06-07 Selected, peer reviewed papers
from the IUMRS-ICA 2010 11th IUMRS International
Conference in Asia, September 25-28, 2010,
Qingdao, China
  TMS 2016 Supplemental Proceedings The Minerals,
Metals & Materials Society (TMS),2016-02-09 The
TMS 2016 Annual Meeting Supplemental Proceedings
is a collection of papers from the TMS 2016 Annual
Meeting & Exhibition, held February 14-18 in
Nashville, Tennessee, USA. The papers in this
volume represent 21 symposia from the meeting.
This volume, along with the other proceedings
volumes published for the meeting, and archival
journals, such as Metallurgical and Materials
Transactions and Journal of Electronic Materials,
represents the available written record of the 67
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symposia held at TMS2016. This proceedings volume
contains both edited and unedited papers; the
unedited papers have not necessarily been reviewed
by the symposium organizers and are presented “as
is.” The opinions and statements expressed within
the papers are those of the individual authors
only, and no confirmations or endorsements are
intended or implied.
  Principles of human physiology William Benjamin
Carpenter,1876
  Unity 3.x Game Development by Example Ryan
Henson Creighton,2011-09-01 A seat-of-your-pants
manual for building fun, groovy little games
quickly with Unity 3.x.
  Principles of Human Physiology with Their Chief
Applications to Pathology,hygiene,and Forensic
Medicine William B. Carpenter (M.D.),1843
  Remarks on the diet of children; and the
distinction between the digestive powers of the
infant and the adult George Thompson GREAM,1847
  On Sonic Art Trevor Wishart,1996-07-01 In this
newly revised book On Sonic Art, Trevor Wishart
takes a wide-ranging look at the new developments
in music-making and musical aesthetics made
possible by the advent of the computer and digital
information processing. His emphasis is on musical
rather than technical matters. Beginning with a
critical analysis of the assumptions underlying
the Western musical tradition and the traditional
acoustic theories of Pythagoras and Helmholtz, he
goes on to look in detail at such topics as the
musical organization of complex sound-objects,
using and manipulating representational sounds and
the various dimensions of human and non-human
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utterance. In so doing, he seeks to learn lessons
from areas (poetry and sound-poetry, film, sound
effects and animal communication) not
traditionally associated with the field of music.
  The Planetary Clock Paul Giles,2021-02-11 The
theme of The Planetary Clock is the representation
of time in postmodern culture and the way
temporality as a global phenomenon manifests
itself differently across an antipodean axis. To
trace postmodernism in an expansive spatial and
temporal arc, from its formal experimentation in
the 1960s to environmental concerns in the twenty-
first century, is to describe a richer and more
complex version of this cultural phenomenon.
Exploring different scales of time from a Southern
Hemisphere perspective, with a special emphasis on
issues of Indigeneity and the Anthropocene, The
Planetary Clock offers a wide-ranging, revisionist
account of postmodernism, reinterpreting
literature, film, music, and visual art of the
post-1960 period within a planetary framework. By
bringing the culture of Australia and New Zealand
into dialogue with other Western narratives, it
suggests how an antipodean impulse, involving the
transposition of the world into different spatial
and temporal dimensions, has long been an integral
(if generally occluded) aspect of postmodernism.
Taking its title from a Florentine clock designed
in 1510 to measure worldly time alongside the
rotation of the planets, The Planetary Clock
ranges across well-known American postmodernists
(John Barth, Toni Morrison) to more recent science
fiction writers (Octavia Butler, Richard Powers),
while bringing the US tradition into juxtaposition
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with both its English (Philip Larkin, Ian McEwan)
and Australian (Les Murray, Alexis Wright)
counterparts. By aligning cultural postmodernism
with music (Messiaen, Ligeti, Birtwistle), the
visual arts (Hockney, Blackman, Fiona Hall), and
cinema (Rohmer, Haneke, Tarantino), this volume
enlarges our understanding of global postmodernism
for the twenty-first century.
  Time After Time David Wood,2007-07-09 In Time
After Time, David Wood accepts, without pessimism,
the broad postmodern idea of the end of time. Wood
exposes the rich, stratified, and non-linear
textures of temporal complexity that characterize
our world. Time includes breakdowns, repetitions,
memories, and narratives that confuse a clear and
open understanding of what it means to occupy time
and space. In these thoughtful and powerful
essays, Wood engages Kierkegaard, Nietzsche,
Heidegger, and Derrida to demonstrate how
repetition can preserve sameness and how
creativity can interrupt time. Wood's original
thinking about time charts a course through the
breakdown in our trust in history and progress and
poses a daring and productive way of doing
phenomenology and deconstruction.
  Network and Parallel Computing Ching-Hsien
Hsu,Xuanhua Shi,Valentina Salapura,2014-08-23 This
book constitutes the proceedings of the 11th IFIP
WG 10.3 International Conference on Network and
Parallel Computing, NPC 2014, held in Ilan,
Taiwan, in September 2014. The 42 full papers and
24 poster papers presented were carefully reviewed
and selected from 196 submissions. They are
organized in topical sections on systems,
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networks, and architectures, parallel and multi-
core technologies, virtualization and cloud
computing technologies, applications of parallel
and distributed computing, and I/O, file systems,
and data management.
  Of Clocks and Time Lutz Hüwel,2018-05-03 Of
Clocks and Time takes readers on a five-stop
journey through the physics and technology (and
occasional bits of applications and history) of
timekeeping. On the way, conceptual vistas and
qualitative images abound, but since mathematics
is spoken everywhere the book visits equations,
quantitative relations, and rigorous definitions
are offered as well. The expedition begins with a
discussion of the rhythms produced by the daily
and annual motion of sun, moon, planets, and
stars. Centuries worth of observation and thinking
culminate in Newton's penetrating theoretical
insights since his notion of space and time are
still influential today. During the following two
legs of the trip, tools are being examined that
allow us to measure hours and minutes and then,
with ever growing precision, the tiniest fractions
of a second. When the pace of travel approaches
the ultimate speed limit, the speed of light, time
and space exhibit strange and counter-intuitive
traits. On this fourth stage of the journey,
Einstein is the local tour guide whose special and
general theories of relativity explain the
behavior of clocks under these circumstances.
Finally, the last part of the voyage reverses
direction, moving ever deeper into the past to
explore how we can tell the age of things -
including that of the universe itself.
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  Modernism and Time Machines Tung Charles M.
Tung,2019-03-14 Bridging modernist studies and
science fiction scholarshipModernism and Time
Machines places the fascination with time in
canonical works of twentieth-century literature
and art side-by-side with the rise of time-travel
narratives and alternate histories in popular
culture. Both modernism and this cardinal trope of
science fiction produce a range of effects and
insights that go beyond the exhilarations of
simply sliding back and forth in history. Together
the modernist time-obsession and the fantasy of
moving in time help us to rethink the shapes of
time, the consistency of timespace and the nature
of history.Key FeaturesDraws on insights from a
range of sources, including critical geography,
postcolonial theory, science and technology
studies, and time studiesExamines different kinds
of objects together: SF, Impressionism, and Henri
Lefebvre's rhythmanalysis; evolutionary biology,
Eliot's The Waste Land, and Leinster's e;Sidewise
in Timee;; Woolf, Philip K. Dick's alternate
history, and the film Interstellar; bullet time,
Faulkner's racialized lag, and Jessica Hagedorn's
postcolonial anachronism; e;big history,e; Olaf
Stapledon's two-billion-year novel of the human
species, and Terrence Malick's film Tree of Life
  Official Gazette of the United States Patent and
Trademark Office ,2001
  Ending the War Between Humanity and Nature
Patrick C. Lee,2020-08-19 This book offers
plausible explanations for people’s puzzling
unwillingness to address the human-nature
interactions that have led us to the precipice
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that is climate change today. Humanity and nature
are at war; the evidence is all around us:
catastrophic weather events, rising sea levels,
extinction of species, famine, wildfires, melting
polar ice, millions of environmental refugees, and
toxic pollution of air, water, and soil. The list
goes on and on. What is causing this war, and how
can it be stopped? Is this war an unintended
consequence of economic and environmental
imperatives pulling in opposite directions? This
book takes the question—and its answer—to a deeper
level. It argues that the root cause of our war on
nature might be found in the time-honored,
historically deep myths, narratives and stories we
tell ourselves—and have been telling ourselves for
centuries—about humanity’s place in (or out of)
the natural world.
  Food Texturology: Measurement and Perception of
Food Textural Properties Andrew Rosenthal,Jianshe
Chen,2024-01-21 The concept behind this book is to
take a holistic view of food texture, starting
with the determination of food texture, its
perception in the mouth, and its measurement by
both sensory and instrumental methods, and to
examine the relation between them. The book has
been divided into four sections: Fundamentals,
Sensory and Human Interactions, Instrumental
Analysis, and Food Products. Essentially we cover
the techniques used for measuring food texture,
and then apply them to the different product
groups. Readers of the first edition will notice
the title has changed, with the adoption of the
term texturology. In the long history of food
texture research, texturology has been
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occasionally used in literature. The term
texturology has not been widely accepted by
texture researchers (texturologists) because of
their concern over whether the theories and
techniques are broad and strong enough to support
texture research as a scientific discipline.
During the 24 years since the publication of the
first edition, the editors have observed vast
developments in theories as well as the assessment
methodology of food texture (both sensory and
instrumental) and these have shaped our
understanding. This second edition brings the
science up to date by introducing topics not
previously covered (e.g. psychophysics, tribology,
oral processing, texture maps and special foods
for dysphagia patients). It includes an exposé of
the instruments to measure food texture, and also
considers techniques for measuring consumer
perception of food texture (in addition to the
sensory properties). Additionally, it amends
omissions from the first edition such as dairy
products; fish; bakery products; and, sugar
confectionery, asproduct groups. All in all it is
expanded and updated in its coverage of food
texturology, as a coherent scientific discipline.
  Real Time Graphics ,2002
  Sensory Evaluation of Food Hildegarde
Heymann,Harry T. Lawless,2013-11-08 The field of
sensory evaluation has matured in the last half
century to be come a recognized discipline in the
food and consumer sciences and an important part
of the foods and consumer products industries.
Sensory pro fessionals enjoy widespread
recognition for the important services they
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provide in new product development, basic
research, ingredient and process modification,
cost reduction, quality maintenance, and product
op timization. These services enhance the
informational support for manage ment decisions,
lowering the risk that accompanies the decision-
making process. From the consumers' perspective, a
sensory testing program in a food or consumer
products company helps ensure that products reach
the market with not only good concepts but also
with desirable sensory attrib utes that meet their
expectations. Sensory professionals have advanced
well beyond the stage when they were simply called
on to execute taste tests and to provide
statistical summaries of results. They are now
frequently asked to participate in the decision
process itself, to draw reasoned conclusions based
on data, and to make recommendations. They are
also expected to be well versed in an in
creasingly sophisticated battery of test methods
and statistical procedures, including multivariate
analyses. As always, sensory professionals also
need to understand people, for people are the
measuring instruments that provide the basic
sensory data. People are notoriously variable and
diffi cult to calibrate, presenting the sensory
specialist with many additional XV xvi PREFACE
measurement problems that are not present in
instrumental methods.
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